ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: December 3, 2018

TO: All Proposers gm/\f/

FROM: Julie Smith Maxwell, Procurement Specialist
SUBJECT: Addendum No. | — Motorized Exhibit Hall Gate
PROPOSALS DUE: December 13, 2018, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond to questions asked by a potential proposer
regarding the above-referenced Request for Proposals. This addendum becomes a part of the
Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

Question 1: Will the City or the vendor be responsible for the “finish” (i.e. prime, paint, efc.)
for the tube that will be visible along the wall?

Response: Vendor will provide a turnkey product to include the finish. The City will
provide a paint swatch, if desired, for matching color.

Question 2: There will likely be a gap between the wall and the gate assembly due to the
overhang in the ceiling. How would the City like this gap to be addressed?

Response: The City would like the block cut to reduce the size of the gap between the
wall and the pole. Caulk the remaining gap between the pole and the wall.

Question 3: Are we permitted to drive our truck onto the floor during the installation process?

Response: Yes.

Question 4. Do the keys need to match the systems already in place?

Response: Yes.

Question 5; Will the City or the vendor be responsible for the conduit?

Response: The vendor.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1



